
New Hampshire Regional Drought Conditions and Wise Water Use -  The Durham/UNH Water 
System would like to advise customers that effective August 16, 2022, the region has entered a 
D2 category severe drought condition and asks system users to practice wise water use.   
Practices may include:  

• Limiting the irrigation of landscaped areas using hose-end sprinklers or automatic systems  
• Water gardens, trees, flowers or other landscaped areas with handheld hose, a faucet 

filled bucket or watering can  
• Utilize soaker hoses when irrigation is necessary  
• Limit vehicle washing with bucket or hand-held hose with automatic shut-off  
• Draw less water for bath or reduce shower time 
• Do not let water run while shaving, dish washing, brushing teeth, etc.   
• Keep pools covered if not used on a daily basis  
• Use water displacement device in toilet tank 
• Install aerators on faucets  
• Utilize water reuse where possible  
• Replacement or retrofits with ultra-low flow fixtures is encouraged  
• If necessary, use a broom or blower instead of a hose to wash off driveways, decks, etc.  
• Use commercial car washes that recycle water  
• Take measures to prevent runoff from your property from reaching streets, sidewalks, or 

impervious areas. 

 

 



 
 

 


